
November 4, 2019 
 

 
Construction Update: Single-lane closure on SE 35th Pl on Monday, 
November 4   
Please note that all work described is weather dependent.  
 

King County’s contractor plans to reinstall the pedestrian triangle at the intersection of SE Eastgate Way and SE 35th Pl 
on Monday, November 4. During this reinstallation, there will be a single-lane closure on SE 35th Pl from 7:00 AM to 4:00 
PM. This work and closure are weather dependent.  
 
King County’s contractor completed striping on SE 35th Pl and 164th Pl SE last week. Outside of reinstalling the 
pedestrian triangle, the existing single-lane closures on both roads will transition to intermittent closures. Please note that 
future restoration work will require single-lane closures. We will provide updates on timing of restoration work as it is 
confirmed by the contractor.  
 

 
 

Thank you for your patience while the contractor completes this restoration work. For more information about ongoing 
road closures in the area, please visit the project website. 

The schedule and duration for construction is tentative and is subject to change as work progresses. We will continue to 
provide email notices with updates on timing of specific construction activities. 

For more information: 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/sunsetheathfield  
• Call the project hotline at 206-296-7800  
• Email Caryn Sengupta at caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov   
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